
 
 
 

     Board Direction 
 
 
 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Ref: 17.PC0223 
 
 
At a meeting held on 8th November 2017, the Board considered the report of 
the inspector (dated 12th April 2017) and her addendum report (dated 25th 
October 2017) as well as the documents on file. 
 
 
The Board determined that the proposed development is strategic 
infrastructure development, generally in accordance with the Inspector’s 
reasoning and recommendation.   
 
In relation to the schedule of prescribed bodies (Appendix 1), the following 
changes are recommended: 
 

• Include each of the three regional waste management regional 
offices in Ireland in the notification. 

• Apart from Meath County Council, notification to individual local 
authorities is not considered necessary. 

• Include the Irish Aviation Authority in the notifications. 
 
 
 
 
Board Member: _____________________ Date: 10th November 2017 
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